
Reason for Amendment 
 

 This displacement application is being amended to request expedited processing in light 

of correspondence received from T-Mobile USA, Inc. on May 10, 2018. This correspondence 

informed licensee that T-Mobile intends to commence operations in its 600 MHz spectrum, and 

that licensee is likely to cause harmful interference to those operations. A copy of the 

correspondence is attached to this amended application.   


